
Dated 18 February 2013 

 

Ref. No.  Priests GR|5|2013 

 

Dear Father, 

 

Greetings from Bishop’s House! I am sure these days all the students in our schools 

are preparing for their final examinations. Some of them must be having sleepless 

nights as the days of examinations are fast approaching. It will be nice gesture on 

your part to gather them one day for a short prayer in order to give them confidence 

and to impart God’s blessings. 

 

Through this letter I want to inform you that the diocese is organizing a half-day 

training programme for the Mission League students of Classes 10 and 12 on the 

topic: HOW TO WRITE EXAMS.  This is meant to equip our students with some 

tips, skills and the things they need to keep in mind while they write the examinations. 

 

For your convenience, I am also sending the names of those students from your parish 

who have already attended the vocation animation meeting. Kindly inform them 

personally about this seminar. You can also invite the students of classes 10 and 12 

whose names are not in the list. 

 

It is also an opportunity for us to meet these students before we organise the vocation 

camp in the month of May. 

 

The programme will be as follows: 

 

Date:     24 February 2013  

Venue:    Padanthalumoodu Parish 

Arrival and Registration:  01.30 pm 

Sessions  

Session I:   Rev. Fr John Paul 

Session II: Rev. Fr Joseph Santhosh 

Tea:     04.00 pm 

Departure:    04.15 pm 

 

 

Thank you,  

 

 

Yours in Christ,  

 

 

 

+ George Rajendran sdb 


